Rafi Miah

From: Ewa M

Sent: 08 February 2022 18:55

To: Planning Planning

Subject: objection to application 2021/3225/P

Planning Department,
London Borough of Camden
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

Application number 2021/3225/P
Dear Sir/ Madam,
| write to put forward my objection to the above application re the Murphy's Yard Development.

The proposal seems to be of a density too great for the proposed location. The hight and density of the
buildings proposed would be detrimental to the scale and amenity of the locality.

Sincerely,

Ewa Mazurek

10 Maryon Mews
London
NW3 2PU



